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Tom’s Tips 

 

 Cooler temperatures 

have finally arrived 

along with a lot of our 

northern visitors. 

There is still a lot of outdoor 

activity along the beaches even 

though the water temperature is 

dropping quickly. If you plan to 

hunt the water you may need a wet 

suit or waders to prevent 

hypothermia. 

This month is our annual elections 

for Officers and Board Members 

so be sure not to miss this month’s 

meeting November 28th. 

Nov. 29th Annual Silver Tuesday 

Christmas Banquet. $25.00 per 

member. $10.00 children under 

15. Due October meeting. 

Annual Dues $35.00 per 

household due November meeting.  
 

 
 

Meeting 
 
 
 
 

Date: November 28, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Place: Bill Jackson’s  
 Outdoor Adventure 
 9501 US 19 N 
 Pinellas Park, FL 33782 

 

 

Time: 7:00 PM 
 
 
 
 
Program: To Be Announced  
 

 
 
 

Club Mailing Address: 
SRARC 

6476 Fairway View Blvd. 
St. Petersburg, FL 33707 
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 Elected Officers and Board 
 

President: Tom Jones  415-7968 
Vice Pres.: Joe Szemer  345-3937 
Secretary: Suzi Jones  560-8550 
Treasurer: Gerri Adams  374-8165 
Board Member: Jim Adams  374-8165 
Board Member: Stan Flack                              421-9293 
Board Member: Paul Hill                                 776-5455 
Board Member: Mike Miller                    (941) 722-2198 
Board Member: Mark Prue                     (813) 390-6944 
Newsletter Editor: Tom Jones   415-7968 
Email: tomandsuzi@tampabay.rr.com 
Webmaster: Mike Miller                          (941) 722-2198 
Email: mike@mbmiller.net 
Competition: Chris & Georgia Duerden 
Library & Education Chair: Tom Killian         343-2041 
Refreshments: Joe Montione                  727-785-8624 
Hunts & Raffle: Joe Szemer  345-3937 
Ambassador: Jay Ganz                          (941) 423-0351 

 

Birthdays 

 

 
 

Birthday Ambassador  

Joe Szemer 
November Birthdays 

MaryJo Gunther-Jethro  Frank Ranieri 

Susan Kennedy                 Cathy Gallant 

Gil Sanchez                     Barbara Garcia 

Tom Jones                          Eric Scheck 

Jerry Schneider             Cheryl Bureau 

Susan Vogan              Debbie Schneider 

December Birthdays 

Sandy Swartz                  Dennis Jones 

Lisa Miller                             Barb Lien 

Keith Pantermoller             Doug Brozek 

Jim Thobe                       Sarah Shuler 

Maryellen Johnson          Sharon Thobe 

Mark Sillence            Cheryl Hermansen 

Phil Schiro 

 

Coming Events: 
Annual Christmas Banquet  

November 29, 2015 

At the Club at Treasure Island 

6:00 pm  

There will be a buffet dinner 

$25.00 per member,  

$10.00 members children 14 years old 

and under. 
 

Annual dues for 2017: $35.00 per 

household. Payments are being taken. 
 

Meeting Minutes  

October 24, 2016 

The meeting was called to order at 

7:00pm. 

Stan Flack, Mark Prue and Paul Hill did 

a slide show presentation about their 

recent metal detecting trip to England. 

Break was taken at 8:00pm  

The treasurer's report was given by 

Gerri Adams. There was no competition 

table this month. The raffle was held. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:45 pm. 
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Lost & Found 

 

Wedding Ring Lost at Beach Ceremony, 

Found and Returned Just in Time on 

Pass A Grille Beach 

Scott and Tracy planned a beautiful 

wedding at sunset on Pass A Grille 

beach. Everything was setup and 

almost ready to go when Scott was 

walking across the boardwalk to the 

beach. As he was walking across the 

sand he felt strange and thought he 

heard something hit the sand. He 

stopped and checked everything he 

had been carrying and discovered he no 

longer had the wedding ring. Everyone 

rushed over to look but had no luck 

finding the ring. The wedding planner 

quickly informed them he knew of a 

group that could help. He contacted 

Stan Flack of SRARC Ring Finders who 

passed him on to Mike Miller. Mike said 

he could come right over but it was 

getting late and the sun would soon be 

down so they decided to go on with the 

ceremony without the ring. 

By the time Mike got there the 

ceremony was over but the bride and 

groom were still at the alter. Mike 

went right to work and within 5 

minutes he found the ring. Everyone 

was relieved and the ring was rushed 

over to the couple and it was just in 

time for Tracy to slip the wedding ring 

onto Scotts finger. 

SRARC is so happy to have been able to 

recovery and return this ring. We wish 

the happy couple all the best in their 

future. 

 

Jesse and Grisel decided to take a 

short weekend break on Siesta Key to 

spend some quality time with just each 

other. On their first evening at 

the hotel they decide to walk to the 

beach and enjoy the beautiful sunset. 

They found a place where they could 

sit in the sand close to the water and 
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just enjoy each others presence as the 

sun dropped into the gulf. When they 

stood up, Jesse was brushing the sand 

off of his bottom when he felt his 

wedding ring slip off of his finger. 

They looked everywhere and sifted 

through the sand thinking they would 

find it, but it was not to be. Jesse 

remembered a guy he once talked to 

that had recovered rings with a metal 

detector and decided to see if he could 

find someone on the internet. He 

googled find ring with metal detector 

and up popped The Ring Finders. He 

found the local SRARC ring finders 

group and called Stan Flack. Stan 

Called Mike Miller who then set up a 

recovery hunt for the next morning. 

Mike showed up at 7:00 am and met 

Jesse and his wife Grisel at the 

beach where they took him to the spot 

the ring had been lost. In a minute the 

ring was found and returned. 

Both Jesse and Grisel were extremely 

happy along with Mike. We all left the 

beach together and walked to a 

restaurant where we enjoyed getting 

to know each other over a wonderful 

breakfast. 

SRARC is always very pleased when we 

can successfully recover a cherished 

item for someone.  

Great Job Volunteers  

 

 
The Club Coin Clues  

Will be posted Tuesday Night 

11/22/2016 on srarc.com   

Just A Reminder 

Annual Christmas Banquet  

November 29, 2015 

At the Club at Treasure Island 

6:00 pm  

There will be a buffet dinner and cash 

bar. 

Dress is business casual. 

Coat and Tie for men not required but 

it sure looks nice. Ladies slacks or 

dresses. 

I look forward to another wonderful 

get together again this year. 
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Classified Adds 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Suncoast Treasured Times  

Suncoast Research & Recovery Club 
               Official Newsletter 
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                                       And the Preservation of 

                                        Florida’s Historical Artifacts. 
 

SRARC 
6476 Fairway View Blvd. 

St. Petersburg, FL 33707 
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Treasure Hunters Code of Ethics 
  
 I WILL respect private property and do no treasure hunting without the permission of the  property owner. 
 

 I WILL appreciate and protect our heritage of natural resources, wildlife and private property. 
 

 I WILL fill all my excavations, remove and properly dispose of all trash that I find. 
 

 I WILL use thoughtfulness, consideration and courtesy at all times, leaving gates as I found them. 
 

 I WILL assist law enforcement and other government agencies or private citizens as needed. 
 

 I WILL NOT litter. 
 

 I WILL NOT destroy property, buildings, or what is left of ghost towns and deserted structures. 
 

 I WILL NOT tamper with signs, structural facilities or equipment. 
 

 

 


